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EV adoption is key to meeting our clean energy goals.  A major barrier is access to 

charging.   Renters, including 40% of Oregonians, struggle to find reliable charging.   

This bill would help overcome this barrier by requiring charging instalation of one 

actual Charging station in new multifamily housing above a certain size.   I strongly 

support this sensible bill.  We know this is necessary and going back later to retrofit 

multifamily units is expensive and wasteful.  Do it right the first time.    

 

  


